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Sterling Environmental Engineering, P.C. 

Mr. William J. Clarke 
Regional Permit Administrator 

April 13, 2006 

NYS Department of Envfronmental Conservation 
Region 4 - Division of Environmental Permits 
11 50 North Westcott Road 
Schenectady, New York 12306-2014 

Subject: Permit Application #4-0103-00016/00020 
STERLrNG File #21033 

Dear Mr. Clarke, 

Norlite Corporation (Norlite) reviewed the proposed modification to the State Pollutant Discharge 
Elimination System (SPDES) Permit, SPDES #NY-000-4880 and DEC #4-0103-00016/00020 to address 
the potential discharge froru tbe LGF Tanker Staging area and the Specification Used Oil Fuel Storage 
Area proposed to be issued by the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
(NYSDEC). 

On behalf of Norlite, Sterling Environmental Engineering, P.C. provides this written notification that 
Norlite has decided to withdraw its application for modification of the permit at this time. 

Norlite appreciates the efforts of the NYSDEC toward issuing the permit modification and looks forward 
to working with the NYSDEC in the future on all matters pertaining to the facility. 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (518) 456-4900. 

RLA/bc 
Facsimile/ Certified Mail-RettLm Receipt 

cc: Toro Sullivan, Norlite Corporation 

Very truly yours, 

STERLlNG ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING, P.C. 
(At .. ) 

Rodney L. Aldrich, P.E. 
Manager, Environmental Services 
rod@sterlingenvironmental.com 

Carol Lamb-Lafay, P.E., NYSDEC Region 4 
Jim Harrington, P.E., NYSDEC Central Office 
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